
From: noreply@richmondhill.ca <noreply@richmondhill.ca> On Behalf Of  Adriana 
Rebellato 
Sent: Monday, July 6, 2020 8:56 PM 
To: Clerks Richmondhill <clerks@richmondhill.ca> 
Subject: application received for 10684 and 10692 Yonge St 

I am concerned about the a 28 storey apartment building measured by a floor space 
index of 4.15. This is a residential area and the potential impact for this area will not be 
good. Also this proposed application exceeds the limits set out in the official Plan.  

Adriana Rebellato 
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